REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: FEBRUARY 11, 2015
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER @ for 6.R .

BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS/CITY ENGINEER (503

SUBJECT: OPEN AND CONTINUE THE PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE VACATION
OF THE REMAINING PORTION OF VENDELL PLACE (APB
PROPERTIES, LLC)

Due to an error by the local newspaper in publishing the notice for this item, staff is
recommending that it be continued to the March 11, 2015, City Council meeting for
consideration.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council open and continue the public hearing for
the vacation of the remaining portion of Vendell Place (APB Properties, LLC), to March
11, 2015.



